
 
Dear EJ Colleagues,  
 
as you might know a new EU General Data Protection Regulation has come recently into 
force. Regulation (EU) 2016/679 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 27 April 
2016 – hereafter referred to as: GDPR) 
 
To be fully compliant with GDPR, We, European Journalists Association-The 
Communication Network asbl (EJ),  have updated our privacy policy, which 
applies to all our EJ members, visitors and users of our website (www.european-
journalists-eu). 
  
In the attachment You find the Our privacy policy referred to the use of you data by the EJ 
in compliance with the EU GDPR. 
 
However, as of today, regarding your data We have in our EJ mailing list Your email 
(the one We use to send this message to You) only. In case that You will require 
registration to one of the events that We organize or co-organize and more data will 
be required (e.g. phone numbers, addresses). We will put them in our system if You 
provide it to Us. 

I you do not want to receive any email from Us, please reply to  
privacy@european-journalists.eu 

writing: USUBSCRIBE 
 
 
We invite you to read the full privacy policy in the attachment and if you still 
have any questions, please get in touch with Us via privacy@european-journalists.eu 
 
 
Best wishes  
 
Poalo Magagnotti 

 
EJ President 
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